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The new overtime ruled issued by the U.S. Department of Labor means
significant changes for employers and the employees that it will affect. Julie
Proscia will discuss key provisions of the rule, which employees will be affected
and what you need to know in order to comply. This webinar is designed for HR
professionals, CEO's and attorneys.


